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Statement from House Republican Leader Mike McLane on Revenue Forecast 

 
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) released the following statement 
following the release of the quarterly revenue forecast:  
 
“A kicker for Oregon taxpayers is good news. Thank you to the women and men in our communities that 
keep our economy growing. Now it’s time for our state government to do its part by reforming the other 
side of the ledger, something Democratic leaders refused to do this past session. By committing to PERS 
reform and structural spending reform, we can begin responsibly planning for leaner economic times and 
finally make game-changing investments in our schools and other core services.” 
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